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The head of La Crosse's Red Cross chapter is heading south. Scenic bluffs  executive director
Cheryl Hancock has been called to Tennessee to help flood  victims with recovery there. She'll
be mostly reaching out to those who need  help but don't know where to get it.  Hancock's
heading for an area near  Nashville. She says there's still hundreds in the area who are still
living in  shelters.  
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